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Dear Parents and children, 

 

First Thank you for joining during our Summer School, it was great to learn many 

things (Sciences, Ocean's Life, Festivals and so on. Really hope you spent great 

Summer time and could travel a bit despite the COVID19 situation. 

 

Autumn is coming slowly and with it all nice colors. This month we will get back 

on track and continue our journey for gain more knowledges. We will do some 

reviews as well and checked if the students keep memories on what they learnt 

previously. 

 

We will keep working Phonics with some new letters, learn new numbers and  

vocabularies. Kids will learn new question key «What» and try to create questions. 

 

Let's keep the good work and gain more confidence. 

  

 

Thank You,   

 

                                     Mr. Charles 

        Ms. Ayako 


